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Wednesday 7th December 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Your child/children will be coming home with two tickets for you this evening. These tickets will obviously allow 
two family members or friends to come along to the relevant performance. As I said in last week’s letter, 
unfortunately we cannot give out extra tickets due to fire regulations, but there may very well be families that don’t 
need two tickets and they may be prepared to pass on any that they don’t require! Due to lack of space, we 
apologise in advance if some of you have to stand. The performances are quite short, so you will hopefully not be 
too uncomfortable. 
 
A reminder that the performances are as follows: 
 
EYFS – Tuesday 13th December at 10am. 
Year 5/6 – Tuesday 13th December at 6.30pm. 
Year 1/2 – Wednesday 14th December at 10am. 
Year 3/4 – Wednesday 14th December at 6.30pm. 
 
If your child is unable to come to an evening performance, please let the office know. A few parents have 
enquired about costumes – please be reassured that school is providing all of these. 
 
We are looking forward to Christmas Lunch tomorrow (Thursday 8th December), and to the Senior Choir 
performing in the Minster tomorrow at 2pm. Next week, in addition to our performances, we have our Christmas 
parties. Years 3,4,5 and 6 will enjoy theirs on the afternoon of Thursday 15th December; and EYFS and Years 1 
and 2 will have theirs on the afternoon of Friday 16th December. Drinks and snacks will be provided by school. If 
your child would like to wear party clothes, they should bring these in a bag to change into on the appropriate day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr L. A. Myers  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


